
From:
To: SDNRAIDC
Subject: Save Queensland’s koalas!
Date: Monday, 19 March 2018 8:51:29 AM

Dear Committee Members,
 
The question you need to answer is ‘ Are you a short term political decision maker?’ or ‘Are you
 a long term political decision maker?’
 
Short term – Pandering to special interest groups, the noisy minority and your own biases all in
 the hope that you will keep your job and be reelected. But will you be remembered or
 forgotten? I think the latter!
 
Long term – Listening and discussing with all parties to achieve a thoughtful and balanced
 outcome where everyone in the community benefits. As long as your decision and the reasons
 for that decision are articulated and communicated well, the community will understand and
 accept your decision. You will leave a lasting legacy for all in the community to appreciate and
 enjoy.
 
Thank you and regards,
 
Gregory Shaw.
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